## **AUA Hosts Summer Study Abroad Students from Northeastern University**

YEREVAN - This summer the American University of Armenia (AUA) hosted a group of students from Northeastern University for their study abroad program. The students were taught a course on "Human Rights and Civic Development in the Caucasus", which was very well received.

The classes were held at the newly built state-of-the-art Paramaz Avedisian Building, located at AUA's Yerevan campus.

In addition to their academic work, the students had the opportunity to visit many historic landmarks and beautiful natural sites during their stay in Armenia, which made their study abroad experience all the

more memorable. "The American University of Armenia provides endless learning opportunities", said Victoria Hines, one of the visiting students. "The academic quality of the program was outstanding. The students and faculty were very welcoming, and did everything to ensure we got the most out of our study abroad experience in Armenia".

Since its inception, AUA has embraced many challenges and responsibilities, among them the need to serve as a bridge between Armenia and its Diaspora throughout the world. The Study Abroad Program represents one strategy by which that obligation has been realized.